

July 26, 2023

Dear Ladies Annual Fall Invitational:

First and foremost, thank you for your support of First Tee — Southern Colorado and our Girls Golf program! We truly value our partnership with your organization and the benefits it brings to our participants across Southern Colorado.

From the 2022 LAFI Tournament, your organization donated \$4,000 to First Tee — Southern Colorado to use for golf equipment, scholarships and marketing. Below is what we were able to provide to our participants from this generous donation:

- 18 sets of golf clubs for ages 3-5
- 20 sets of golf clubs for ages 6-8
- 13 sets of golf clubs for ages 9-12
- Scholarships for 23 girls to participant in our Girls Golf program free of charge totaling \$1,725
- Targeted marketing and advertising for select zip codes that have the highest percentage of diversity and poverty in El Paso and Pueblo Counties

We would not have been able to provide all the above items, scholarships and marketing without the help of the Ladies Annual Fall Invitational. Attached with this letter are a few pictures from our Girls Golf program in Pueblo County at Elmwood Golf Course in June 2023. These girls were provided with golf gloves that your organization donated.

Again, we cannot thank you enough for the support and partnership of First Tee — Southern Colorado and our Girls Golf program. We look forward to continuing our relationships and Building Game Changers!

Sincerely,

Sandy Johnson Executive Director